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The DLA letters should simply be referred to for their terms and re circulated They detail legally a range of 
commercial risks/caveats. This will now be amended/supplemented due to recent changing pos1t1on due to 
additional price recent issues re CAF novation, recent issues re security package not being available at close 
and to be part of suspensive conditions and an updated opinion on procurement I advised Tom and Donald 
of recent issues at a brief meeting today. 

Gill 

From: Andy Conway 
Sent: 12 May 2008 13:37 
To: Alan Coyle; Rebecca Andrew; Nick Smith; Gill Lindsay; Marshall Poulton 
Cc: Duncan Fraser 
subject: IPG report 
Importance: High 

Dear all, 

Please find attached the draft IPG report for the meeting on Wednesday 14th. 

Alan - we'll need to finalise Appendix 3 - 'tie's deliverables for contract award' and highlight any major items 
still outstanding. 
Gill - can you give me a position statement on the DLA letter and Close report? 

If you have any comments, please email them to me by close of play today please? Thanks. 

Regards 

Andy Conway 

Tram Co·ordinalor I City of Edinburgh Council 
Level 1 / Citypoint / 65 Haymarket Terrace I Edinburgh I EH12 5HD Mobile:~~==~-Citypoint (lie): City Chambers: •••• 
11ndY~1IWM@e.dlob.umtJ.go.u.tl\. 

VVED00000389_0001 


